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Georgia’s Child and Adult Care Food Program is available 

 

 

ATLANTA, Ga., (February 3 , 2009) – Bright from the Start: Georgia Department of Early 

Care and Learning announces the availability of the United States Department of Agriculture 

(USDA) funded Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) at approved facilities throughout 

the state.  Child care centers, adult day care centers, Head Start programs, and before and after 

school care programs are eligible to participate.  

 

The organizations can participate as either pricing or non-pricing programs. In pricing programs, 

meals will be available at a free or reduced price to participants who meet the approved 

eligibility criteria listed in the chart below. In non-pricing programs, meals will be available at 

no separate charge to qualifying centers, emergency shelters and all family day care homes.   

 

The CACFP utilizes Income Eligibility Guidelines for Free and Reduced-Price Meals to 

determine each participant’s eligibility for free and reduced-price meals in the program. Child 

participants who are members of Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) units, the 

food stamp program, or the Food Distribution Program on Indian Reservations (FDPIR) are 

automatically eligible to receive free meal benefits. Adult participants who are members of the 

food stamp program, FDPIR households, who receive Social Security Income (SSI), or are 

Medicaid participants, are automatically eligible to receive free meal benefits.   
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To find a CACFP facility or sponsor, please visit the Bright from the Start website at 

www.decal.state.ga.us. Go to the “Nutrition Service” link. Use the search function (zip code or 

county) to find a list of all local facilities and sponsors, addresses, maps, contact names, and 

phone numbers. 

 

The CACFP will be provided without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or 

disability. Any person who believes that he or she has been discriminated against should write 

immediately to: USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, 

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call (800) 795-3272 or (202) 720-6382 (TTY).   

 

### 

 

Bright from the Start: Georgia Department of Early Care and Learning is responsible for meeting 

the child care and early education needs of Georgia’s children and their families. It administers the 

nationally recognized Georgia’s Pre-K Program, licenses child care centers and home-based child care, 

administers federal nutrition programs, and manages the voluntary quality enhancement programs. 

 

The department also houses the Head Start Collaboration Office, distributes federal funding to enhance 

the quality and availability of child care, and works collaboratively with Georgia child care resource and 

referral agencies and organizations throughout the state to enhance early care and education. For more 

information, go to www.decal.state.ga.us. 
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